


 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

From: joan hill <jhill575@yahoo.com>
 
To: Brendan Mccahill/R1/USEPA/US@EPA 

Date: 07/16/2010 11:21 PM 

Subject: Cape Wind ..EPA review
 

As a Cape Cod resident, I cannot understand why a full, independent 
environmental impact review of Cape Wind has not been required. 
To take their environmental review, is exactly the same as what 
happened/happening in the Gulf oil review. 
Not an independent review, but one provided by BP (ie. Cape Wind) and 
now look what is happening to the US based on such false data and 
research...ruination of one of our countries most important resources. 
From the same people, MMS, Department of Interior, Elizabeth Barens, that 
brought you BP, here comes Cape Wind with same profile and developer 
greed. 
The public deserves a thorough and responsible response in giving away a 
public resource for private use. The citizens have fought this project for over 
a decade on a grassroots effort and if this project was so viable, why 
wouldn't it have been approved in the beginning. 
and why not put a wind energy project where it belongs...on land, ie Otis Air 
Force Base, which has shown to be a better option for wind power and 
sustainable long term for energy resources. 
Why should Cape Cod suffer major losses and remove the legacy of Cape 
Cod for generations to come to support a private 24 hour aquare industrial 
complex in the middle of a marine sanctuary? 
Please advise. Joan Hill 
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